
A Memo From HBA Staff
Just a reminder, that with the fluctuation of 
the weather, please make sure students 
come dressed appropriately.  As it melts, the 
parking lot and school yard are very wet 
and muddy, so students will need rubber 
boots.   

New School Phone and Number!
We are excited to let you know that we now 
have a dedicated phone for the school.  It 
has voice mail and you can send text 
messages.  Mrs. Wandio and Miss Aasgard 
will be checking messages and answering 
the phone between the hours of 8:30 and 
4:00pm.    780-699-4449       After School Art Program

The after school art program is taking
a break for the month of March.  It will resume 
in April.  You can sign up using the link below.  
https://forms.gle/GR4Nyr1yF34BQDnt7

School Prayer Requests 
● Bus Drivers
● IT support 
● Donations
● Thanksgiving - some 

money has been 
promised by Government
for bussing! 

Reading Tip of the Month
 Choose a favourite time to read together 
as a family and enjoy it. This might be 
everyone reading the same book 
together, reading different things at the 
same time, or getting your children to 
read to each other. This time spent 
reading together can be relaxing for all.

March
Newsletter

Welcome
A warm welcome to our new students and 
families that have recently joined HBA.  They 
have arrived recently from the Ukraine, and 
we’re very excited they have chosen to make 
HBA their home school.   

Upcoming Calendar Dates
       March 7 -  Open House - 6:00-7:30
       March 31 - No School
       April 5-11 - Easter/Spring Break
       April 12 - PD Day - no school

Upcoming Fundraisers
Thanks to everyone who supported our 
Candy Gram and Caribou Kids Skirt 
fundraisers - we raised approx $750.  
Coming up is our Purdy’s Chocolate 
Easter Fundraiser.  Pamphlets will go out 
with students on Friday.  You can also use 
the online link  
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1709597-10
4486  The Deadline for ordering is March 
19th.  We need to stick to this as Spring 
Break happens during Easter, and we want 
to make sure you get your orders before the 
break.  
Coming up!!  Kiwi Nurseries online store 
- April 12 - May 1 

Open House!
Please invite any family or friends who are 
interested in the school to join us on Tuesday 
March 7 from 6:00-7:30.  Staff will be on hand 
for questions and tours and Mrs.Wandio will 
give a brief presentation at 6:30.  

https://forms.gle/GR4Nyr1yF34BQDnt7
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1709597-104486
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1709597-104486

